
 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 The school’s Christmas performances are now well underway! Please can all costumes be brought 

into school in a labelled bag by Monday please. 

 Class 2 visited Hope Central for the interactive nativity this week where they travelled back in time 
to re-live the Christmas story. The children had a wonderful time.  

 The children and staff all thoroughly enjoyed ‘Cinderella’ in the Village Hall on Wednesday. 

 
New Security Door Access 
School now has a new door security system to ensure the safeguarding of the children. The previous 
system was on its last legs and required constant servicing and because of its age, parts could no longer be 
obtained. School would like to say a huge thank you to FOSS as funds donated to school have been used to 
replace and upgrade the system.     

 
FOSS Non-Uniform Day 
There is a non-uniform day on Monday 10th December and children are asked to bring a forfeit of a 
tombola prize of chocolate or sweets. Children can wear something Christmassy this day if they like. 

 
Reception –Year 5 Flu Vaccinations 
If you have given your consent online for your child to receive the flu nasal vaccination in school, the 
school nurse will be in at 1pm on Tuesday 11th December.  

 
Acoustic Music Evening 
On Saturday December 15th there will be an acoustic music evening held in Gilling East Village Hall at 
7.30pm – 10.30pm. There is a £5 entrance fee and a raffle, for which people are invited to bring donations. 
Please bring your own nibbles, drinks and glasses! This is in aid of charities that support the homeless.  

 
Dates for your Diary  
 
12.12.18 2pm - Reception & KS1 Christmas Performance in the Village Hall 

6pm - KS2 Christmas Performance in the Village Hall 

13.12.18 Christmas lunch - letter to follow    
Christmas Jumper Day (non-uniform day) 
FOSS Christmas Party in the Village Hall 3:45pm  

16.12.18 Christmas Carols in All Saints Church Slingsby at 3:30pm 

21.12.18 Christmas Assembly in All Saints Church Slingsby at 1:15pm  

21.12.18 Break up for Christmas  

08.01.19 Return to school  
 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT WE ARE A NUT-FREE SCHOOL. WE KINDLY REQUEST NO NUTS OR NUT DERIVATIVES 
ARE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL IN PACKED LUNCHES OR AS SNACKS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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